


INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR
CIRCULAR
LKG to XII

rss/wEBcrR lo39l24-25
13th August 2O24

Dear Parents & Students,

We are pleased to inform you that the 78th Independence Day celebration will be held

on Thursday, 15th August 2024.

l. Mr. Abraham George, President, School Managing Committee will be the

Chief Guest for the occasion.

* There will be no regular classes.

* Students can come to school patriotically dressed at 7:30 a.m. Dispersal at 9:30 a.m.

Please arrange transport accordingly.

* It is once again requested to avoid parking in front of the neighbouring Omani

houses. This causes a lot of inconvenience to the residents of this area. It may

invite ROP complaint and fine.

Warm regards,

Sanchita Verma
Principal
Indian School Sohar
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78th INDEPENDENCE DAY CELEBR,ATION


